
PSPS Watch For Calaveras

PSPS Watch

Calaveras  and  Tuolumne  counties  have  now  been  moved  from
Elevated to PSPS Watch as changing temperatures as well as
winds are predicted to happen mid week. Sam our EC has advised
to begin to prepare for the PSPS event and also will keep us
posted  of  further  information  from  PG&E  as  it  becomes
available.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=2692

